
  

  

REFERENCE:  16FOI 131 
 
You requested the following information: 
 
how many staff reported for or actioned work on behalf of your department on 
December 25th & 26th 2016? 
 
We have handled your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 
 
Staff at the Wales Office are not contracted to work weekends and are entitled to leave 
on Bank Holidays.  We have conducted a thorough search of our electronic records 
and can confirm that no staff reported for work on either of these days when the 
Wales Office was closed. We hold no information on whether any staff actioned work 
during this period. 
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